Sept. 14, 2016

Dear Colleagues -

After many hours of study and review of the hard work done by dozens of university faulty, staff, students, alumni and community members, I will share my thoughts and initial directions on Phase I of the Strategic Pathways options tomorrow with the Board of Regents.

I greatly appreciate the feedback and suggest 2 (y a) 0.244680.2 q 0.2p2 (2 (c) 0.20.2 (nd 100500.24002 (s) 0.240002 (s) 0.240002 (s)

You also can follow the board proceedings tomorrow and Friday via the links to the video streaming, and the agenda located at <a href="http://www.alaska.edu/bor/agendas">http://www.alaska.edu/bor/agendas</a>.

In closing, thank you all for working so diligently to make sure our students have the best possible education experience at the University of Alaska. We have many tough choices to make in these trying financial times, but if we keep our focus on what's best for our students and our state, we'll be the stronger for it.

```
Sincerely,
Jim Johnsen
```